
Call for Papers:  Workshop on Mental Health Research in India 
[Deadline for submission: Friday May 16th, 2025] 

IIM Bangalore invites submissions for papers for presentation at a workshop on mental health in 
India.  The workshop will be held at IIM Bangalore on Thursday, July 24th, 2025. 

The workshop is organized as part of the SEHAT Study, (a collaborative research project on 
mental health by Duke University, University of North Carolina – Chapel Hill, and IIM Bangalore. 
The SEHAT study is supported by the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute Of Child Health 
& Human Development of the National Institutes of Health under Award Number 
R01HD107420.  Through a partnership with CMIE’s Consumer Pyramids Household Survey 
(CPHS), the SEHAT study has exclusive access to five waves of longitudinal data on health 
outcomes. The workshop will provide participants an introduction to public datasets from the 
SEHAT study and findings from ongoing research. It will also devote an equal amount of time 
for paper presentations selected from this call for papers. 

Submission Guidelines: 
• 500 word (maximum) structured abstract with introduction, objectives, methods, results,

and conclusion.
• Submissions from all social sciences and public health fields are welcome. Quantitative

research papers that rely on data from India will be prioritized.
• Papers that are unpublished at the time of submission will be preferred; recent

publications (papers published in 2025) will also be considered for presentation.
• Travel (within India) and accommodation in Bangalore will be covered by the workshop.
• Deadline for submission: Friday May 23rd, 2025

Submit papers using this link by Friday May 23rd, 2025.  Papers selected for presentation will be 
informed by Monday June 2nd, 2025. Completed papers to be submitted to phc4uhc@iimb.ac.in 
by July 10th, 2025.  

We look forward to seeing you in July! 
Team SEHAT   

https://www.sehatstudy.org/
https://duke.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6r41mNjX4FPFiAK
mailto:phc4uhc@iimb.ac.in
https://www.sehatstudy.org/sehat-team

